Dawn Huntlez

From: Eva Gaudeite <emg107@cox.net>

Sent: Tuesday, Aprif 8, 2025 12:56 PM

To: House Municipal Government and Housing Committee
Subject: Support House Bill 5268

| am writing on behalf of my neice Jeannine Mycroft whom | believe, is one of the last surviving
people who was born during the Rubella epidemic of the 1960's. She cannot see, hearor
communicate verbally. She has been living in a nice group home for many years and seems happy
and content with the staff there. It will be such a tragedy if a shortage of funding should impact her
home life. Please PASS this bill.
Sincerely,
Eva M. Gaudette



